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Tilly Mill Sewer Realignment Project Begins Oct.  4  
Crews to upsize existing sewer lines  

 

DECATUR, Ga. – Efforts to improve sewer service throughout DeKalb County continue 
Monday, Oct. 4, with the launch of the Tilly Mill Sewer Realignment Project.  
 
The Tilly Mill Sewer Realignment 
Project will include installation of 
new, larger sewer lines. Contractors 
have begun assessing and preparing 
the impacted areas. More than 4,500 
feet of sewer lines will be upgraded. 
 
The Tilly Mill Sewer Alignment 
Project is part of DeKalb County's 
$1.345 billion capital improvement 
program.  
 
More information about the Tilly Mill 
Sewer Realignment Project is 
available on the “Capital 
Improvement Projects” section of the 
DWM website at 
www.dekalbwatershed.com.  
 
Residents may also call the DWM 
Project Information Line at 1-800-
986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov with questions.  

 

For more information, please join our virtual townhall meeting on Monday, Sept. 27, 
2021, at 6:30 p.m., via Zoom at https://dekalbcountyga.zoom.us/j/84436790785. 
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